
Contact Tri-City       

Kempo Karate at: 

516 E. 1st. Ave.  #D-2 

Kennewick, WA. 99336 

      (509) 585-0853   

                or 

      Rick Thompson 

   (509) 366-0499  (C) 

Children (12 and under) - 40.00 

                  w/ 8.6% tax - $43.44 

 

Teens    (13 to 19) -            45.00 

                  w/ 8.6% tax - $48.87                  

 

Adults   (20 and over) ð   50.00 

                   w/ 8.6% tax - $54.30  

   

May 2017 

   MONTHLY DUES: 

  ichi  

 

     To the left, Jesus, tested for 

7th kyu on Tuesday, March 

28th.   

      

 

 

 

      Below, Eileen and Jaiden test    

ed for 6th kyu on Thursday, 

March 30th. 

   CLASS SCHEDULE: 

     Friday night classes 

will resume as normal, 

however,  there will NOT 

be class on Saturday, May 

6th and Saturday, May 

27th for the Memorial Day 

weekend. 

     There will be a Yellow 

Belt test in the adult class 

during the first week of 

May.  Exact date yet to be 

determined. 



   

May 2017 

  

      On Thursday, March 

23rd, we hosted Vinnie 

Rizzo (from the Tri-City 

School of Karate -

Shudokan) and two of 

his Black Belts as guest 

instructors for our adult 

class.  The subject mat-

ter was basic knife and 

handgun defense and 

disarms.  The class start-

ed with the entire group 

participating in a circuit 

training segment, then 

we partnered for the ac-

tual defensive practice.  

This was a very ñbasic 

orientedò weapons de-

fense class.  Mr. Rizzo 

asked me to thank all of 

our students for being 

gracious hosts and they 

are really looking for-

ward to coming back to 

build on the basics from 

this class.  We will tenta-

tively plan a class on 

ñgroundworkò associat-

ed with weapon defense 

in the near future.        
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